
To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Duane Murray is a member of The Honor Society of Phi Kappa 
Phi. Founded in 1897, Phi Kappa Phi is the nation's oldest and most selective all-discipline honor 
society. Its chapters are on more than 325 select college and university campuses in the United States 
and the Philippines.

Membership in Phi Kappa Phi recognizes and rewards academic success, and standards for election are 
extremely high. Because Phi Kappa Phi is highly selective, membership is a stamp of excellence that is 
recognized by graduate and professional school admissions committees and employers alike.

Duane was initiated on May 18, 2022 at Portland State University based on a record of academic 
excellence. Membership in Phi Kappa Phi is earned—admission is by invitation only and requires 
nomination and approval by a chapter—and is extended to college juniors who rank in the top 7.5% of 
their class and to seniors and graduate students in the top 10%, as well as to outstanding faculty, 
professional staff, and alumni who achieve scholarly distinction.

Phi Kappa Phi's international community is a unique blend of students, academicians, and corporate 
and civic leaders from all fields of endeavor. Upon acceptance of the Society's invitation to 
membership, Duane joined the ranks of an organization whose members include United States 
presidents, Nobel Prize winners, and chief executive officers of some of the nation's leading 
corporations.

I invite you to visit our website, www.PhiKappaPhi.org, for more information about the Society, its 
mission, and its members.

Sincerely,

Jamie Chapman
Membership Director

May 18, 2022


